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CHATHAM BOROUGH SHADE TREE COMMISSION 

June 18, 2019     7:30 p.m. 

 

Chrmn. Colleen Truppo called this Regular Meeting of the Chatham Borough Shade Tree 

Commission to order at 7:30 p.m., Room 301, upper level, Chatham Borough Hall.  The Open 

Public Meetings Act was read aloud. 

 

Name Present Absent 

Colleen Truppo, Chrmn. X  

Kristy Chmura, Vice Chrmn. X  

Ken Chmura X  

John Tortorella  X 

Patrick Florentino X  

Beverly Klepper X  

Tony Torello, Shade Tree 

Enforcement Officer 

 X 

Dean Wilson  X 

Council Member James 

Collander 

 X 

Liz Holler, Minutes Secretary  X – at a HPC meeting 

 

Public Comment 

There was none. 

 

Motion to Adopt Meeting Minutes 

The Commissioners approved the following meeting minutes as amended: 

April 16, 2019 

May 14, 2019 

 

Discussion Items 

Mr. Chmura reported that he had participated in the Fishawack Festival, on behalf of the Shade 

Tree Commission.  The Shade Tree Commission and the Environmental Commission had shared 

a table together at this event. 

 

Mrs. Drew gave the Commission an update on the activities of the Underground Wire 

subcommittee. 

 

Chrmn. Truppo reported that the Shade Tree Commission will be receiving a grant from the 

Jaycees at tonight’s Jaycee Distinguished Service Awards gathering. 

 

Chrmn. Truppo also reported that the Madison and Morristown Shade Tree Commissions are 

interested in a possible get-together with the Chatham STC. 

 

Mrs. Drew is coordinating dates with Chris Vitz from the Morris County Shade Tree 

Commission to come and talk with the Chatham STC. 
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Mr. Florentino asked how Chatham Township was able to get a grant from JCP & L.  The 

Commission will look into this matter. 

 

The Commission voted unanimously to cancel their July 16, 2019 and August 20, 2019 

meetings. 

 

At 7:55 p.m. the meeting adjourned. 

 

The next Chatham Borough Shade Tree Commission meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

September 17, 2019, 7:30 p.m., Room 301, Chatham Municipal Building. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

Liz Holler 

Recording Secretary 

   

 


